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Westbury Diagnostics, Inc is proud to announce that Dr. Lorrence H. Green will once again serve as a Course 

Director for the Fundamentals of the Bioscience Industry Program. The program is conducted at the State 

University of New York at Stony Brook and is targeted toward students at the graduate level and higher seeking 

to move into non-academic industry careers. Also targeted are life science professionals seeking to enhance 

their productivity and opportunity for success in the corporate environment. 

 

Dr. Green will be presenting a series of lectures in the Business of Bioscience Module. Among the highlights 

will be his entertaining lecture based on real life experiences entitled, “Observations of an Entrepreneur”. This 

lecture describes ten observations that he has made in his career including his “Theory of Relativity”.  Some of 

the lectures will also include guest speakers, such as John Hill, President of John A. Hill and Associates, and 

author of the book, “Tips and Tales from the Booth”.  

    

More information can be obtained at the Stony Brook University, Fundamentals of the Bioscience Program 

website.  
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